
Kaye joins Gotham Org.
November 28, 2008 - New York City

According to the Gotham Organization, Jeffrey Kaye has joined the firm as vice president of
development. Kaye will use his 15 years of experience in development, finance, construction and
architecture to manage Gotham's existing projects and cultivate new development opportunities.
Prior to joining Gotham, Kaye was a principal and founder of Sterling Kaye Development, Inc. He
also served as a director at Anbau Enterprises, Inc.
Kaye graduated from Lehigh University with a degree in architecture in 1995 and is an active
member of REBNY and ULI.

Established in 1931, Gotham Organization, Inc. and Gotham Construction Company, LLC is a
fourth-generation New York City real estate and construction firm, with portfolio operations of over
1.7 million square feet of residential and retail properties. Joel I. Picket and David L. Picket have
overseen Gotham's expansion into the full-service builder and developer it is known as today. A
recognized leader in the New York real estate and construction industry, Gotham has implemented
a host of subsidized and tax-abatement housing programs. In recent years, Gotham has developed
five 80/20 buildings in Manhattan through the utilization if triple tax-exempt bond financing, low
income housing tax credits, and 421(a) real estate tax abatements.
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